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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/09/2022  10:41:262022/3815/PVL OBJ Peter Jones When permission for a streatery was first sought, the explanation was that it would be a temporary measure 

taken because of the problems caused by the Covid pandemic. Now life has returned to normal and all 

restrictions have been lifted, yet businesses are seeking to extend this temporary approval for no pressing 

reason.  

The Escapologist has consistently been the main source of late-night noise and disruption in Earlham Street 

and it is entirely inappropriate that residents should be made to suffer from the disturbances associated with 

the late-night revelries of their intoxicated customers congregating in this residential street.
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